The Executive Council of the Friends of the Tipton County Public Library met at
the Tipton County Public Library at the Dyersburg State Community College in
Covington on the 16" of October, 2014 following the Open House for the
Library. The following individuals were in attendance namely Sherri P. Onorati,
Shannon Leach, Leigh Ann Bishop, Barbara Maxwell, Kim Witham, Carrie Gross,
Sharon Timbs and David A. Gwinn.

It was announced that the Friends of the Tipton County Public Library had finally
obtained its 501-C-3 designation from the IRS. Our organization is currently
waiting on the approval of the State of Tennessee Sales Tax Exemption
Application which was submitted to the Tennessee Department of Revenue .

It was also announced that a Bank Account had been opened for our organization
at Patriot Bank in Covington. Checks were ordered at that time.

Through the courtesy of the Covington-Tipton County Chamber of Commerce, the
Friends of the Tipton County Public Library obtained a free booth on the Square
during Covington’s Heritage Day 2014 . We used the opportunity to sign- up
new members and build awareness of our organization.

The Tipton County Public Library Open House was well attended. We wish to

thank the staff of the Tipton County Public Library and the members of the
Friends of the Tipton County Public Library that assisted in the three-hour event

and helped to make it a success.

At 7:15 P.M. Shannon Leach made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Leigh Ann
Bishop. Motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

ool N,

David A. Gwinn
Secretary Pro-Tem



